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AB 617 CSC Announcement

L

In response to public concerns regarding the coronavirus disease pandemic
(COVID-19), the South Coast AQMD is temporarily postponing the following
Community Steering Committee (CSC) meetings until further notice:

e POSTPONED Thursday, March 12, 6pm-8:30pm — Southeast Los Angeles
(SELA) CSC Meeting, Florence-Firestone Service Center, 7807 Compton
Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90001

e POSTPONED Thursday, March 19'™, 5:30pm-8pm — Eastern Coachella Valley
(ECV) CSC Meeting, 1500 6™ Street in Coachella.

These meetings are being canceled out of an abundance of caution, and because
some community members have expressed concern about participating in public
meetings at this time. It is important for us to have a robust discussion during
these CSC meetings, and it would be difficult to do so if many members are not
present.

All information pertaining to the CSC meeting is enclosed and will be available on
South Coast AQMD’s website @http://www.agmd.gov/nav/about/initiatives/community-
efforts/environmental-justice/ab617-134/eastern-coachella-valley. Staff are available to
discuss any of these meeting materials, if you have any questions, concerns or
suggestions.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. If you have any questions or
comments, please contact your community liaison, Arlene @ab617@agmd.gov.




